Delaval Gardens Blyth Northumberland NE24 4DA

Head Teacher: Mrs D T Worrall BEd (Hons)

Telephone: 01670 353255

Email: admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk

Website: www.newdelavalprimary.co.uk

23/03/2022

Dear Year 5 Parents

Changes to Staffing in Year 5

Mrs Anderson is leaving New Delaval Primary School on the 8th April for promotion to an Assistant Head in a school in Newcastle. We will be very sad to see her go, but wish her well with her career.

From the start of the summer term Year 5 will be taught by Miss E Trotter.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D T Worrall Headteacher

DTWanay









